
 
 
 
 
 
The Right to Timely 
And Appropriate  
Support for People 
Bereaved by Suicide 

 

Who we are  
The Mental Health Rights 
Campaign is a network of  
people campaigning to         
improve mental health           
services.  We have personal or 
family experience of  mental 
health issues and  suicide/     
self-harm and are supported 
by human rights organisation 
PPR (Participation and the 
Practice of Rights). 
 
 

What we know  
People who are close to     
someone who has died by       
suicide are an especially      
vulnerable group. Research 
shows they can be up to 3 
times more likely to attempt 
to take their own lives. We 
want to make improvements 
to the current referral system.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
The Right to Timely 
And Appropriate  
Support for People 
Bereaved by Suicide 

 

Who we are  
The Mental Health Rights 
Campaign is a network of  
people campaigning to         
improve mental health           
services.  We have personal or 
family experience of  mental 
health issues and  suicide/     
self-harm and are supported 
by human rights organisation 
PPR (Participation and the 
Practice of Rights). 
 
 

What we know  
People who are close to     
someone who has died by       
suicide are an especially      
vulnerable group. Research 
shows they can be up to 3 
times more likely to attempt 
to take their own lives. We 
want to make improvements 
to the current referral system.  

 



The S.A.F.E.R Campaign 
(Support Automatically For 
Everyone Referred) offers  
simple changes which were 
identified by family members 
themselves. These are: 
 
1. An automatic referral for 
support as families have told 
us that they aren’t ready to   
decide about support in the 
immediate     aftermath of a 
suicide. An automatic  referral 
policy is already in place with   
Victim Support so a precedent 
exists. The change would take 
the present from ‘opt in’     
system to an ‘opt out’ one.  

 

2. A new automatic referral 
system for those who have 
family members  admitted to 
hospital following a suicide   
attempt and later die there.          
Currently there is no  
 pathway for support for      
these families. 
 

3. A long term goal of            
referral to the  Coroner’s      
Office for bereavement       
support similar to a                
successful  Australian model 
which provides sensitive,  
streamlined and  effective        
responses. 

Support our SAFER Campaign  
For more information  or to sign up to support:  
Email: stephanie@pprproject.org   Tel: 02890 313315   
Like us on Facebook/MentalHealthRights 
Follow  us on Twitter @PPR_org and support  #SAFER  
http://www.pprproject.org/right-to-health 

 

 

What changes are we seeking?  

Participation and the Practice of Rights (PPR) 
Community House, Citylink Business Park, 6a Albert Street,  Belfast, BT12 4HQ  
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